Hi Martin

Many thanks for the photos and for everything up in Hull. We all thoroughly enjoyed all the events are we’re really passed with the attendance and the variety of people we were able to present to and meet. 

A huge thanks to you too Peter, and of course to Chris, and the rest of the Hull steering group. 

I also thoroughly enjoyed my ‘Fairtrade Welcome to Hull’ box, which now has pride of place on my fridge as a morning motivator!!

Looking forward to more good Fairtrade things coming from Hull, and more opportunities to work together.

Best of the best,

Louise 

Hi Louise,
 

Thank you very much for the kind words. For our part we are very grateful to you, Erica and Sophie for coming to Hull and supporting us in what is a major year for the Hull Fairtrade Project. Your presence really did make Fairtrade Fortnigh special and helped bring the real benefit of Fairtrade to lots of people in Hull.
 

At our free Fairtrade Tasting Event in the Princes Quay Shopping Centre on Saturday (were we gave away the Divine mini bars as well as the Coops) we got through over 500 of the Guides to the City and we estimate we spoke to between 1,000-1,500 people in the four hours we had the stall.
 

Once we have further sorted ourselves out with the Fairtrade Festival in September we will be in touch to see how we can get you back to Hull to build on the successes we have achieved together.
 

Once again Thank You
Martin 
Martin Budd 

